
Subject: ​Join us in welcoming Patti Juza to Extension 

Date: ​Fri 3/6/2020 10:22 AM 

Dear Extension Colleagues, 

I am happy to announce that Extension has hired Patricia “Patti” Juza as Associate Dean of 

International Programs to replace our amazing Associate Dean, Roxanne Nuhaily, who is retiring 

July 1st this year. 

Patti is an industry leader in international education. She has been recognized for her expertise 

in program development, international partnerships, corporate training, accreditation, policy, 

pedagogy, curriculum development, international marketing and recruitment, crisis 

management, and advocacy. She has held numerous leadership roles on international 

education boards including UCIEP, EnglishUSA, NAFSA Region X, and New York State TESOL. 

Most recently, she served as UCIEP President. 

She earned a Master of Arts in TESOL from Teachers College, Columbia University, and a 

Bachelor of Arts in Government from Cornell University. She has overseen Continuing Education 

auxiliary international education units at the University of Colorado Boulder and at Baruch 

College, City University of New York. 

From now through June 30, Patti will work with Roxanne during this period of transition in 

Extension International Programs leadership, gradually taking on more and more of Roxanne’s 

responsibilities and projects, preparing to take over the reins as of July 1st. Patti’s office is 

currently in Building B (James Forcier’s old office). Soon after Roxanne’s retirement (June 30), 

she will move to Roxanne’s office in Building A. Patti’s email address is pjuza@ucsd.edu and her 

office phone number is 858-246-4878. 

Please join me in welcoming Patti to the Extension Team! 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Walshok 
Associate Vice Chancellor & Dean 
UC San Diego Extension 


